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Dear Parents / Guardians,

Thank you so much for your support getting ready for your child to explore the world.  The China trip preparation goes smoothly because of your undivided attention to your child’s learning.  

I am proud to tell you that your children have been wonderful to make the upcoming trip meaningful and enjoyable to them.  Let’s take a look what your child has accomplished since last parent meeting.

The “accomplishments” so far are:

1. We finished two fundraising events, which are car washing and holiday coffee sale.

2. We completed the 20% payment to the ISE organization.

3. We have all the passports done and send a copy of each participant to the ISE as they require us to send to them for purchasing the domestic tickets for traveling within China.

4. Your children have received the reading materials of all the cities we are going to visit.

The second meeting will provide you more detail information to get ready for the trip, such as travel insurance, telephone call chain, emergency notice, accommodation arrangement in China. The plan for the rest of the time before we take off from the MSP international airport, such as visa, money exchange, phone card and so on.

Here is the information for the meeting:

Date: Jan. 29, 2015, Thursday

Time: 4 pm – 5 pm

Place: Room 2408

I am looking forward to see you in the meeting.  

Sincerely,

Josephine Auyeung

China Trip Lead teacher

Chinese and culture teacher

Washington Technology Magnet School

